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Chris Shears has been kind enough to make all 
of our carers some beautiful new scrubs 
(bottom left) that she has handmade herself! 
As a thank you, the carers came together to 
gift her a hamper with lots of goodies to show 
their appreciation.

Kate Pegg (bottom right) has also been 
making us face masks to ensure we are 
constantly stocked up. Another superwoman 
doing her part and spreading kindess, not 
coronavirus!

We’d like to say thanks to all of you who have 
done their part to help by going out of their 
way. We really do appreciate it and most of all, 
so do our carers and clients!

Stay safe everyone and stay at home. We look 
forward to updating you with our latest 
newsletter next season.

For March, April and May’s Carer of the 
Month, we would like to dedicate it to...all 
of you! The company would not be what 
it is without all of your help. All of our 
staff have gone above and beyond in 
their level of dedication.

This thank you also includes non-carer 
staff who have kept things running 
smoothly whilst working from home.

We understand that that many of you 
have been facing difficult situations in 
your own personal lives, but that is why 
we want to take this opportunity to 
congratulate you for considering the 
vulnerable and less able during this 
lockdown period.

Thank you Dementia Care TLC staff!


